
August
Twenty-fourth

1922.

J. E. .Vetherell, Esq*, 
Department of Education, 
Parliament Buildings,
Toronto,Ont.

Dear Mr. VVetherell:-

Please accept my sincere thanks 
for your letter of August 21st and for the oopy of 
Grant's new and enlarged edition of the High School 

History of Canada.

I have not yet found time to read the 
chapters on the war, hut shall take pleasure in doing 
so at the first opportunity.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,


